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Almonds 
 
… 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
 
The  Almond  Board  will  release  their  October  2016  Position  Report  on  Tuesday  afternoon  8th  
November, 3 days earlier than originally planned.  
 
Californian shipments for October  are likely to achieve 220 million lbs, although we should not be 
too surprised if  shipments hit an all  time record 230 million lbs. Last year 162 million lbs were 
shipped, the all time record figure was 228 million lbs in 2013.  
 
Although almond prices increased significantly after the bullish September shipment report, prices 
have partly declined again during the last 10 days.  
 
If you wish to increase your cover prior to the October report, please do  by Tuesday lunch time.  
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